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27th April 2017   
 
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhienni 
 
School dinner at Sychdyn Primary School for Years 5 & 6 - IMPORTANT 

� Years 5 & 6 visit to Sychdyn Primary school tomorrow Friday 28th April  
� If your child would like a school dinner, Sychdyn School are able to provide this, but you 

will need to send the money (£2.10) in with your child as they will have to pay 
(Sychdyn not us)  on the day. Thank you 

� The choice is fish goujons or hot dog.  There won’t be the option of jacket potatoes or 
packed lunch. 

 
Maths Challenge Day 
We have had a fantastic maths challenge day in school today and the Evening Leader have been 
in to take photographs of this as well as the children who took part in the tennis tournament which 
took place just before the Easter Holidays. 
 
Due to the maths day, apologies, but we have been unable to do reading with the Foundation 
Phase pupils 
 
Cookery Club  

� This was well attended yesterday and the children thoroughly enjoyed making pizza.  
� If you are able to pay via Schoolcomms online payment system this would be very much 

appreciated.   
� The usual after school club fees apply i.e £2 per half hour, if your child was in until 4.30pm 

the cost if £4. 
� If your child is attending the cookery club if you are able to let us know in advance 

preferably, on the Monday it would again be very much appreciated, as it allows Miss 
Poole time to buy the right amount of ingredients. 

 
Reminder – Friends of School meeting on Tuesday 2nd May at 3.15.  Part of the meeting will 
include sorting out helpers, stalls, ideas etc for our Fun Day so if you are able to attend that would 
be great. Or if you have any suggestions for our Fun Day please let a member of staff, or the 
Friends committee know.  
Friends committee have kindly agreed to have ‘homework’ as an agenda item to give parents the 
opportunity to discuss this with staff.  If you are unable to make the meeting and have any 
comments/concerns please email school. 
 
Friday 12th May – Own clothes day 
Children can come to school in their own clothes in exchange for a donation of 
chocolate/bottle/raffle prize for our Fun Day. 

 
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir 
 
 
Janet Meaden, Headteacher 

St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided 
Primary School 
Village Road 

Nercwys 
Mold, Flintshire 

CH7 4EW 
Tel:01352 752654 

 
Email: nemail@hwbcymru.net  

Website: http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com 
Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons 

 


